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To: Licensing
Subject: Imran Nasim - Taxi Driver

To whom it may concern.

As a witness to a reported incident from a traffic warden concerning Imran Nasim [ have been asked to
provide a letter regarding this matter.

1 was present at the time of the reported incident and I have seen the traffic warden's report and I did

not here Imran swear or say anything to the traffic warden in the manner in which it has been suggested. I
was walking back to my car and saw the warden walk back to Imran's car. It appeared to me that the warden
wanting to engage once again in a conversation and perhaps carry on a situation that I thought had ended.
Imran did not say anything to warrant the warden to return. Even the warden's colleague looked surprised
when his colleague returned to Imran.

I have read the letter from the council accompanied with the warden's report and photos. I believe the
warden has been particularly over zealous in his version of events. For example Imran did not drive his car
the wrong way into Pimlico into oncoming traffic. He simply maneuvered his vehicle when the traffic was
clear to take a new position on the taxi rank.

In conclusion Imran is a responsible young man with a strong work ethic and I personally believe that his
earning capabalility as a licensed taxi driver should not be compromised as a result of a one sided version
of events from a traffic warden.

Yours faithfully

Steven Fenlon (Hackney Carriage Driver)



